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" The Board received Petition for Exclusion of land Prom City Boundaries and a Petition

lorthyest Additiorthe findings duly made by the Board on August 18, 1969, pertaining to the vacating of

Mr. Don Schnacke, Mr. Everett Watson, and Mr. L. M. Van Doren of the engineering fim
of Van:Doren-Hazard-Stallings-Schnacke appeared before the Boagd to discuss the
possibility of their fimm doing some engineering work for Douglas County. Decision
was delayed until Monday, March 23, 1970. :

for Vacation of Pasement from the City of Lawrence. Necessary publication notices
will be provided by the City and hearings for both petitions are set for 10:00 a.m.,
March 30, 1970.

The Board received notice from Baker University of the presentation of the National
Park Service Plaque to them for the Baker Wetlands. Presentation to be held on April
24, 1970. S

The Board received Statement of Fund Balances for the period ending February 28, 1970,
and also a State of Expenditures and Balances of Budget Appropriations from Jamuary 1
to February 28, 1970.

No further business, the Board adjourned to meet on March 23, 1970.
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D. E. Mathia County Clerk Travis E. Glass Chairman

March 23, 1970

The Board of County Commissioners of Douglas County met in regular adjourned session
with all members of the Board being present.

Approved the minutes of the meeting of March 20, 1970.

Commissioners Cancellation Order #725 was approved by the Board and signed by the Chairman.
Order is on file in the office of the County Clerk.

The Board authorized the County Assessor to employee Anne Williams at a starting salary
of $300.00" per month effective March 23, 1970.

The Board received a letter from the City Manager of the City of Lawrence acknowledging
participation by the City in the resurfacing of North 7th. from the Union-Pacific
Railroad tracks to the junction with Highway 24-40.

A discussion concerning the proposed uniform numbering system was held between the
Board and the County Treasurer, County Clerk, County Assessor, and Ken Thompson.

No further business, the Board adjcurned to meet on March 25, 1970.
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D. E. Mathia County Clerk Travis E. Glass
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March 25, 1970

The Board of County Commissioners of Douglas County met in regular adjourned session
with all members of the Board being present.

Approved the minutes of the meeting of March 23, 1970.

Commissioners Cancellation Order #726 was approved by the Board and signed by the Chairman.
Order is on file in the office of the County Clerk.

Mr. George Catt, attorney representing the City of Lawrence, appeared before the Board
with an Order vacating a temporary easement across Lots 1 and 19 in Block 2 Northwest
Addition #2 in the City of Lawrence, Kansas. The order was to reiterate and republish

the temporary easement. It was moved by Mr. Heck and seconded by Mr. Ice that the order
be approved by the Board and the Chairman authorized to execute the same. Motion

carried unanimously.

The Board discussed road projects with L. D. Rice, the County Engineer; and John
Frazier, Engineer of Finney and Turnipseed. Mr. Frazier to present proposal next week.

The Board discussed the proposed mobile home regulations as proposed by the City of
Lawrence with John Clyatt, County Zoning Administrator.

No further business, the Board adjourned to meet on March 26, 1970.

:Eﬁm___ @“\S\m&
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